
  

Pennsylvania Prospectors JULY 2022 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Saturday, July. 16, 

2022, at the Knoebel's Grove.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  There were 10 

members in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all were present. 

The minutes were read by Sharon, secretary.  They were approved by Andy and 

seconded by Claude.  Next, the treasurer’s report was read by Treasurer Bill.  They 

were approved by Ryan and seconded by Claude.   

There was no unfinished business. A discussion was made concerning where we were 

going to meet in August.  It was agreed that we would try for Knoebel's as first choice 

and Bloomsburg Town park as 2nd choice. Don will contact Knoebel's to try to reserve a 

place for the August meeting.  

Under new business, Ryan suggested that “no membership fee’ should be written on 

business cards and any advertisement. 

The drawings were held and the meeting was adjourned.  Chaplain Claude offered the 

blessing and a pot luck was enjoyed by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Sharon Beagle 

Secretary, PA Prospectors 


